[image: image1.png]


The KEMPTON NEW CHURCH NOTE HOME – October 18, 2018
P.O. Box 140, 583 Hawk Mountain Rd., Kempton, PA 19529  (  610-756-6140  (  society@kncs.org
The KEMPTON NEW CHURCH NOTE HOME – October 18, 2018
   page 2

Thursday, October 18

7:30 P.M. Annual Society Meeting tonight
Friday, October 19

Box Tops due
Saturday, October 20

11:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. Autumn Weekends



1:00-4:00 P.M. AW Carnival Day
Sunday, October 21

10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Steve King



Sunday School Teachers: Nursery / Maraika & Josiah; 4 years-K / Genta & 

Rafe; 1st-3rd grades / Sarah & Luke; 4th-6th grades / Heather                    



After church to 6:00 P.M. Autumn Weekends



3:45 P.M. Family Soccer

Tuesday, October 23

KNCS SCHOOL PICTURES (group shots) being taken outdoors
Thursday, October 25

High School leaves for the Oak Arbor Society. Drives home Monday. 
Coming Up: 

Mon.-Thurs., Nov. 5-8

Parent/Teacher Conferences for Grades 7-12 (following afternoon classes)

Friday, November 9

Parent/Teacher Conference for Grades K-6, in the morning



NO SCHOOL for Grades 1-6 this day

To Our Book-Borrowers:  The KNCS library will be closed on Thursday, November 1. 
KNCS Parent/Teacher Conferences (Heads Up to Parents): An email was sent to you on October 17 about conferences. It would help us to hear from all of you in response. Thanks much – Carla 
KNCS Yearbook 2018-2019:  This will be happening due to the kindness and energy of Judy Synnestvedt and Leona Fritch, who are spearheading a Yearbook Club. Wholehearted thanks to you ladies!  Their plans for pulling this off will reveal themselves over time, starting with these messages:  
“Heads Up! Smiles On! Ears Clean! This coming Tuesday, October 23, the Yearbook will be taking outdoor photos of each class and the whole KNCS, weather permitting. We hope all students can be there. Stay well! Individual portraits will be taken inside at a Later Date, probably with a couple of weeks.  Stay tuned!”

And this: 

“Lots of students, parents, and friends seem to enjoy the KNCS yearbook. One of the biggest needs for its success is PICTURES! If you would like to help record some of the doings of this amazing, busy place, just once in awhile, please contact me. Just about everyone has a phone, and a phone takes some of the best pictures. Thanks – Judy” 
AUTUMN WEEKENDS – Update from The Admirals:
1. Thank you to everyone for our wonderful week three, including those who stepped up to the plate when we were faced with a sudden and unexpected Captain vacancy on Sunday. All the support was fantastic, helping to bring in over $3100!  (There are some outstanding tabs; please contact us if one of them is yours.) 

2. We still have some empty spaces for the upcoming weekend (#4), which will host Carnival Day on Saturday. (See encouragement below.) 
Here’s where you can sign up to help, and please look ahead to our final week, as almost nothing is covered there to date:  http://www.kemptonnewchurch.org/cgi-bin/AW-Signup
SATURDAY, October 20 – Carnival Day

1.  Second Soup

2.  1:00-4:00 P.M. – Help with Carnival Day – Needed: a leader and 3 helpers   
You don’t need to be nervous about being the leader; it’s mostly about keeping the children safe. The activities are all laid out. They include carnival games (the rule pages are all set up), the making of cotton candy, and a magician (John Cole!).  Lots of fun in store.

3.  2:30-6:00 P.M. -- Grillmeister

4.  5:00-7:00 P.M. – Closing help – 1 slot 
SUNDAY, October 21

1.  2:30 to 6:00 P.M. – Grillmeister

2.  3:00-7:00 P.M. – Booth help – 1 slot 


3.  5:00-7:00 P.M. – Closing help – 1 slot
Thanks to everyone for their support! It’s going well. – Kit and Torrey

Moving From This World to the Next: Our friend and former neighbor on Hawk Mountain Road, George Hamm, passed into the Spiritual World recently.  Those who knew him are welcome to attend a get-together at 10:00 A.M. on Saturday, October 27, at the New Bethel Church (on New Bethel Church Road, Kempton). A memorial service will follow at 11:00 A.M., and a lunch at 12:00 P.M.  (You are welcome to bring along a side dish if you want to.) – Ben Pendleton 
Roller Skating: FREE Entrance to the Fantasy Skating Center in Reading (500 George St.). Monday, November 5, 6:30-8:00 P.M.  Sponsored by Kempton Lions Club. You pay for skate rental. Tickets will be available from Mrs. Kerr at the school. 

Bryn Athyn Orchestra Fall Concert: Sunday, November 4, at 3:00 P.M. at the Mitchell Performing Arts Center (800 Tomlinson Rd., Bryn Athyn 19009).  Tickets available at the door. or at mitchellcenter.inf, or call 267-502-2979.  Dvorak (Slavonic Dances Nos. 6 & 8 and Symphony No. 6); Massenet (Meditation from Thais) 
Repeat Notice:
Have an Exercise Bike You No Longer Use? We are looking for one.  – Janis King (610-756-6085)
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